Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 11:53 AM

To: Mike Fitzgerald

Subject: RE: Missouri Sunshine Act request

Attachments; Rent payments - INCEPTION THROUGH FEB23.xIs

Hi Mike- See attached document in response to your request. We are closing your request as satisfied.
Regards,

Shirley Rukcic (she/her)

Chief of Staff & Counsel

City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11* St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102
314-612-1475

Transparency [Integrity | Service

https://www.stltreasurer.org

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and prohibited
from disclosure and unauthorized use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended recipient of
this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for the purpose stated herein. If you
are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any viewing, use, dissemination, or
copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please return it to the sender and delete all copies from your system.

From: Mike Fitzgerald <msfitzgerald2006 @gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 10:35 AM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>

Subject: re: Missouri Sunshine Act request

Dear Ms. Rukcic,

This is a request pursuant to the Missouri Sunshine Act.

I requesting the following documents:

* A list of all payments that Hudson and Associates LLC, of St. Louis, have made to the Parking Supervisor's
office for the rental of office space to allow Hudson and Associates to conduct business

under the terms of the April 10, 2020 contract between Hudson and the Office of St. Louis
treasurer.

Sincerely,



